Dear Parent, 2023-2024

Local Bureau Valley churches, businesses, organizations and individuals are sponsoring a project called Buddy Bags. We are aware that there is a need in our communities and with your permission, we would like to send your child home with two breakfast meals, two lunch meals, and a snack for the weekend. There will be no cost to you, and this is done anonymously. We are working with the Bureau Valley School District. The school district will provide the number of children who would benefit from this program. We do not get any names.

The Buddy Bag will be packed and delivered to your child's school building. The school will distribute the Buddy Bags.

Please complete the form below to allow your child to participate. List your child's name and the building which your child attends. Also, please list any allergies or medical conditions that will affect the type of food we provide for your child. Sign and date this form and have your child return it to their teacher or the school office.

By signing below, you acknowledge that this program is not a Bureau Valley School District-sponsored event and that this program is being provided as a benefit to the student and not for the benefit of the School District. You further indicate that you understand that the School District will assume no responsibility for any injuries incurred as a result of the student's receipt of a Buddy Bag, and agree to waive and indemnify the School District from and against any claim which you or your student may have or claim to have, known or unknown, directly or indirectly, for any losses, damages (including consequential damages) or injuries arising out of your student's participation in this program.

PLEASE COMPLETE A FORM FOR EACH CHILD

Name of Student:	Grade:	
Building which Student Attends:		
Food Allergies:		
Medical Concerns:		
Parent or Guardian Signature:		
Print Parent or Guardian Name:		
Date:		